Subject: Re: pandaroot meeting, 24 May, 14:00 Posted by StefanoSpataro on Mon, 23 May 2011 08:10:47 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi,

I think it would be good if the analyzers for the tracking TDR could report about how it is going, if they have found some difficulties or problems, even without slides, to have a general idea from the "technical" side before the tracking meeting of Wednesday.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from GSI Forum